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09 January 2023

Dear Sir/Madam

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)
Request ID: FOI473301950 

Thank you for your request for information relating to EHCP information.

You have requested the following information:

1. Number of hours of EHCP OT provision commissioned annually 

We do not hold this information and are advising you as per Section 1(1) of the Act. The Clinical
Commissioning Group (CCG) now Integrated Care Board (ICB) holds the commissioning contract
for OT which is delivered though NHS trusts.

You may wish to contact them directly to request any information they may hold. Their contact
details can be found at the link below: 

https://www.happyhealthylives.uk/integrated-care-board/

2. Number of hours of EHCP OT provision that is unfulfilled at this current moment 
Please see response to Question 1 above. 

3. Number of children waiting for OT assessments to form their EHCP 
Please see response to Question 1 above. OT assessments as part of the statutory assessment
process are delivered routinely though the NHS ordinarily within statutory timescales

4. What proportion of your organisation’s annual requirement for EHCP OT provision is
delivered by an outsource independent provider?



Please see response to Question 1 above. On occasion enhanced provisions may be spot
purchased in addition some special schools employ their own OT as part of their staffing structure.
The Local Authority employs an OT as part of its central EHC assessment team.

5. If you commission an independent provider to deliver the OT element of EHCPS’ on your
behalf, please can you advise what commissioning mechanism you use:

a. Through frameworks 
No.

b. Direct relationships 
Spot purchasing, time limited.

c. Preferred Supplier lists 
No.

d. Other (please elaborate) 
Not applicable.

6. Where is your framework published? 
Please see response to Question 1. 

7. Who are your current Paediatric preferred suppliers for providing EHCP OT provisions: 
a. Name of supplier 
Coventry & Warwickshire Partnership Trust (NHS).

b. Cost per assessment 
c. Cost per treatment session 
d. Travel and mileage costs 

Please contact https://www.covwarkpt.nhs.uk/ to request the information for b, c and d above.

8. Do you have a ceiling price for commissioning occupational therapy EHCP OT provision?
Please see response to Question 1 above. 

9. If yes, please give indicate costs for: 
a. Cost per assessment 
b. Cost per treatment session 
c. Travel and mileage costs 

Not applicable.

10. Who is the main contact/team responsible for EHCP provision and allocation of therapy?
a. Name 
b. Job title 
c. Email 
d. Telephone number

The provider is Coventry and Warwickshire Integrated Care System (Commissioner) – previously



known as Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG), Coventry and Warwickshire Partnership NHS
Trust (provider).

To assist, please contact https://www.swft.nhs.uk/about-us/coventry-and-warwickshire-integrated-
care-system-ics and https://www.covwarkpt.nhs.uk/ to request this information.

The supply of information in response to a FOI/EIR request does not confer an automatic right to
re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and
non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can
also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please
contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose.

For information, we publish a variety of information such as:  FOI/EIR Disclosure Log, Publication
Scheme, Facts about Coventry and Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email icocasework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully

Information Governance 


